New and existing parents/carers are welcome
to join us at our first meeting for the school
year. This is an informal opportunity to meet
the committee, help plan our fundraising
activities and decide how the funds are spent.

We are always looking for new volunteers who
are willing to share their skills and time, but it
is not compulsory!

Friends of Dothil

i Meet & Greet \

Monday 27th September %
7.30pm at John Bailey Club




